
-----Original Message----- 
From: David Korn [mailto:DKorn@phrma.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2006 6:21 PM 
To: AB94Comments 
Subject: Attached Comments from PhRMA 

Attached are comments on both the proposed "Changes to Practice for Continuing Applications, 
Requests for Continued Examination Practice, and Applications containing Patentably Indistinct 
Claims" and the proposed "Changes to Practice for the Examination of Claims in Patent 
Applications."   Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.   
  
Sincerely, 
  
David E. Korn 
Assistant General Counsel 
Pharmaceutical Research and Manufacturers of America 
950 F St., N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20004 
Phone: 202-835-3509 
Fax:     202-715-7033 
Email: dkorn@phrma.org 
 




































